
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 9th December 
 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
As you know we are in tier 3 in Kent. This means that no households should be mixing 
indoors or in private gardens unless part of a support bubble. Unfortunately, we have 
reports that a number of families are holding sleepovers, playdates and parties. This 
is currently against the government legislation. A number of concerned parents have 
approached me about these activities. This puts other children, families and the staff 
at risk. It requires all of us to be following the restrictions to curb the number of cases 
in the area and reduce the chance of spread within the school.  I understand the 
frustrations this causes families and staff who are following the rules. I have included 
the restrictions for tier 3 below as a reminder. Please help us as a community by 
following these rules.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 

 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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